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Subject Lantau Ferry Services

Dear Legco Panel members,

As a ferry user for twenty years I wish to express my
opinion on the forthcoming new arrangements for the
service,

I feel that the HK Gov. should buy out the fleet of
ferries, pay for their annual maintenance and allow
NWFF to operate the boats. &s things stand there is
nothing to stop NWFF from selling the fleet to a
company outside of HK, leaving us lslanders without
transport!

Government ownership would also allow a greater say on
. the scheduling of the service. In addition, the fuel
surcharge should be dropped from the cperating costs

of the ferry, that the company might make a larger
profit. I do not beleive that they are operating at a
loss.

Regards
N J Sousa
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